Saxman to Get
New Housing

The village of Saxman will be
the first of the Southeastern
villages to receive its new hous-
ing units under the recently
released funds of the Indian
Housing Program.

A total of 160 new houses
will be constructed, and manag-
ed by the Tlingit-Haida Housing
Authority.

Last week, the Senator asked
an observer from HUD to ac-
company BIA officials on a tour
of housing in Northwest Alaska
so that HUD can determine
exactly what the Native people
want in housing.



